From: <u>Jennifer White</u>

To: Township of Huron Kinloss - Clerk

Subject: Steve Twolan. please address at the next townhall meeting

Date: August 30, 2024 12:06:28 PM

From: steve <

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 9:39 AM

To: info@huronkinloss.com

Subject: FW: Steve Twolan. please address at the next townhall meeting

Sent from my Galaxy

----- Original message -----

From: "Steve Twolan

Date: 2024-08-11 6:38 p.m. (GMT-05:00)

To:

Cc: steve

Subject: Steve Twolan, please address at the next townhall meeting

Hello councilors. I live at 926 Tanglewood Drive Point Clark and I have concerns about the way my laneway was reinstalled after Tanglewood was resurfaced. I now have a car that scraps on the newly installed road upon entry and exiting my laneway which is causing damage to my property. I did have a conversation with the BM Ross Engineer, he took video of the car making contact with the pavement. This was not an issue before the replacement of the road. I would like this to be corrected before I damage any of my vehicles. Any questions please feel free to contact me at

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and its attachments are confidential, may be privileged and are intended only for the authorized recipients of the sender. Recipient is not permitted to publish, copy, disclose or transmit the contents of this email and its attachment unless expressly authorized in writing by the sender or document author. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it immediately and advise the sender by return e-mail.